
Dear Divisional Colleagues,

As Orientation and Line Camp wrapped up this week, we enter a bit of a lull
as we start to make final preparations for the new semester and things like
MOVE2BU, Welcome Week, and start of semester festivities. As we enter
this time, we thought it would be a good time to share with you a look back
at the year past.

End of Year Report

Each year the Division of Student Life compiles a narrative End-of-Year
Report (for past years click HERE and HERE). This year we are very
excited to announce a new and more engaging fact sheet/infographic format
for the End-of-Year Report. Each department created a one- to two-page
fact sheet outlining highlights and key accomplishments from the year past.
With a little graphic design help, we were able to create a finished product
that really jumps off the page. This was a Division-wide effort and many
thanks to all who participated collecting data, compiling, and designing! You
can find the full Divisional report HERE. But wait, there’s more! We also
designed a picture-based navigation page where people can interact with the
End-of-Year Report on our website. You can find that HERE or click the
picture below. Ultimately, what is most exciting about this End-of-Year
Report though is that it captures the incredible work being done in the
Division of Student Life! We hope that as you read you will be encouraged
by the good work we do and celebrate yourself and your colleagues!

Spotlight on New Staff

We’re continuing to shine a light this summer on some of our newest
Student Life staff members. Newer team members will be featured each
issue this summer and then we’ll make it a regular practice throughout the
year as people join our division. Enjoy getting to know each of them! This
issue we have:

Megan Lassiter, Assistant Director for Leadership
& Curriculum – New Student Programs

Fun fact: Living in NYC for just under four years, I have
seen 33 Broadway shows – and that’s with COVID going on!

So, I was busy!

What I enjoy most about working at Baylor: While there are so many
things, I enjoy about being on the Baylor team, I would have to say that my
students are the best part. Watching them become who they are becoming is
my favorite!

As we highlght our Annual Report this week, it is worth pointing out just
how much impact all of your work has on our students. As one example, we

know that students who attend Orientation and Baylor Line Camp retain
at much higher rates than students who don't. A special thanks to New

Student Programs for their immense efforts this Summer to set new Bears
on the right path!

Stay connected with Student Life
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